
 
 
 

 
 

27 June 2019  

 

 

Dear Year 12 Parents 

 

Applying for Home to School Transport 

 

As your daughter moves into Year 13, The Education Authority requires a new application 

for Home to School transport assistance. Online applications can be made via the EA website 

at www.eani.org.uk/transportapp. You will also find information regarding eligibility, 

available routes and qualifying distance. 

 

It is recommended that applications are made early in July as applying in September can lead 

to long delays. 

 

All Translink passes (Ulsterbus, Metro and NIR) are delivered or sent recorded delivery to 

the School.  Pupils are required to sign for and collect their passes from the school office at 

the start of term. 

 

Wishing you a safe and enjoyable summer break. 

 

Mr M Harding 

Head of Senior School 
 

 

http://www.eani.org.uk/transportapp

